
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th March 2022 

 

Year 11 Information Guide 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you are staying well and safe at this moment in time. As you are aware, your child has just 

completed their final PPE exams and we are now preparing them for the final summer exams which 

will go ahead as per the timetable you have received (https://worle-school.org.uk/exams-full). 

 

Please find enclosed a guide to this summer’s exams, which is bespoke to WCSA. This includes all the 

key information on topics and revision strategies, in line with the Government guidelines. 

 

We hope you and your child find the guide useful. If you have any questions regarding any of the 

subjects then please do not hesitate to contact the Head of Department, Mr Somers (Head of Year 11), 

or me.  

 

Thank you for your support. We wish you and your child all the best for the exam season. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Richard Uffendell 

Vice Principal 

ruffendell@worle-school.org.uk  

 

Enc: Information guide on how to help your child achieve their full potential in Year 11 
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